

The Irish Wolfhound Club of Ireland 18 Village Gate Lott Lane Kilcoole Wicklow A63 R997 Ireland

20th February 2017

Mr Jon Jansen Secretary, European Irish Wolfhound Congress Stroetweg 1 NL-7135 JW Harreveld Netherlands

Cc: Mrs Gosewien van Klaarbergen Assistant Secretary

Dear Mr Jansen

The Officers and committee of the Irish Wolfhound Club of Ireland have asked me to inform you that Mr Gerry Clarke has been appointed as our Club President and Mrs Gina Bourke has been appointed as Club Vice President.

In recognition of his service to the breed and to the club here in Ireland and overseas Mr Jim Behan was made a Hon Patron of our Club. Our club now has two patrons as Ms Betty Murphy was made Hon Patron of the club some years ago.

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

**Yours Sincerely** 

Rebekah van Kan

Hon. Secretary, Irish Wolfhound Club of Ireland